
y. .-

<
,. .

.

1 l'NIS LR%ID 4D DE PL'f.RTO RICO. RECINTO DE CILNCl4$ All DICA %6 . . g.
I

' .k
" Y' l' Nit f RstT) OF Pt i RTO RICO. %f EDICAL $CIENCE5 CASIPt's

. 98..?
'v

OI K IN \ DI.1, R f C I OR

of f101. Of I111 CilANC11.1.OR

.

July 14, 1989

Mr. William E. Kline, Chief

Nuclear Materials Safety and
Safeguards Branch

US Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II
101 Marietta St. , N. W.

Atlanta, Georgia 30323

Dear Mr. Kline:

This refers to your communication dated June 14, 1989 about
Notice of Violation (NRS Inspection Reports 52-01946-07/89 -01
and 52-0194G-08/89 - 01).

For some reasons that we do not understand , this
communication ~ was received in our office this week. Since the <

date of the document is June 14, 1989 we will not be able to
comply with the 30 day period for reply. We request an
additional 7-day period for consideration of the violations. We
will have the reply in the mail by July 21, 1989.

Thank you very much. j
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